
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

About: The TRR 266 Accounting for Transparency is a trans-regional Collaborative Research Center funded by 
the German Research Foundation (Deutsche Forschungsgemeinschaft – DFG). As a team of more than 100 
senior and junior researchers we examine how accounting and taxation affect firm and regulatory 
transparency and how regulation and transparency impact our economy and society. We intend to help 
develop effective regulation for firm transparency and a transparent tax system. Simultaneously, we ensure 
transparency of our own research. For more information, visit: http://www.accounting-for-transparency.de. 

 
The third edition of the Emerging Scholars in Accounting Conference will take place on October 12-
13, 2022. The event will be hosted jointly by Frankfurt School of Finance & Management, Goethe 
University of Frankfurt, and the Collaborative Research Center TRR 266 Accounting for 
Transparency. 
 
The goal of the conference is to allow selected final stage Ph.D. candidates and recent graduates to 
present their work in front of a critical but supportive audience, receive helpful feedback, and have 
intellectually stimulating discussions centered around accounting research.  
 
The conference will feature seven papers, in the regular (interactive) workshop format of 45 minutes, 
followed by a discussant who will discuss the paper for 15 minutes.  
 
We invite submissions by final stage Ph.D. candidates and recent graduates from all areas of 
accounting. Please submit your CV and the full paper you intend to present to 
accounting_conference@fs.de. Early drafts are acceptable, and you will be required to submit the full 
paper two weeks before the event. The application deadline is August 15, 2022. Travel cost and 
accommodation of accepted presenters will be covered (at reasonable levels). 
 
In case of any questions, please feel free to contact Ionela Andreicovici (i.andreicovici@fs.de), 
Laurence van Lent (l.vanlent@fs.de), Timo Vogelsang, (t.vogelsang@fs.de), or Sara Bormann 
(bormann@wiwi.uni-frankfurt.de). 
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